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President Blake asked for questions. Dr. Dubuisson asked if the budget cuts would affect our 
athletic transition to the National Collegiate Athletic Association. President Blake responded that 
our proposal to change to the NCAA does not yet have money associated with it. When/if we get 
to the point of funding the change, the money will come through the Foundation. Dr. Taylor 
asked how budget reductions to the USG made sense when the state has so much money. 
President Blake suggested politics played a role in the legislation to cut funding to the USG. Dr. 
Briones asked if budget cuts could impact the second and third phases of the faculty salary 
increases. President Blake said, yes, everything must be reviewed. 
 
Lastly, President Blake mentioned that he approved all the action items he received from the 
Senate except for one. He will return the item about faculty workloads for additional 



 
Dr. Khatmullin has requested via email that faculty vote for our USG Faculty Council 
representative.  
 
At our last meeting we agreed to insert a brief statement into the faculty handbook with a link to 
full Academic Quality Committee recommendations for increasing student participation in the 
newly revised Course Experience Fee
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